From: Planning Planning
Sent: 18 May 2022 12:11

To: Amy Ly

Subject: FW: Dear Sir/Madam, 2022/1822/P

Attachments: M3DE5F1.DOC

From: Dalia Alghoul
Sent: 17 May 2022 09:39

To: Planning Planning < Planning@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: Dear Sir/Madam, 2022/1822/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

OFFICIAL

Network Rail is pleased to approve the above-mentioned application as the risk to the railway and/or infrastructure is minimal.

However, the developer must still have some sort of agreement with Network Rail to install on our property. If the developer hasn't already, then they must be in contact with Network Rail to agree the installation of the ad boards and enter licences that may be required.

Please contact Property services Anglia via this email

I trust the above clearly sets out Network Rail's position on the planning application. Should you require any more information from Network Rail, please do not hesitate to contact me. Kind regards,



Website: www.networkrail.co.uk/property

-----Original Message-----

From: Dalia Alghoul On Behalf Of TownPlanningAnglia

Sent: 12 May 2022 12:49

To: Dalia Alghoul

Subject: FW: URGENT FW: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2022/1822/P

OFFICIAL